Dear Jacqui,

Many many thanks to everyone involved with the job.

We would have no hesitation in recommending Abertay Interiors to anyone requiring a "new" bathroom. From the first consultations to the end of the job we were extremely impressed by the professionalism, courtesy and skill shown by everyone involved. In our experience it is rare to have substantial work carried out without any hitches and with so little disruption. We are indeed very proud of our new bathroom and would like to thank Eddy and his team for all their efforts.

All the very best,

John and Susan Lucocq